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Meet Our SGA Advisors
Jean Perkins, institutional 

development coordinator, has 
been selected by the SGA to serve 
as an advisor. She was 
unanimously voted in by the SGA 
at their meeting on October 1, 
1981. Perkins, who has acted as 
an advisor in the past, also serves 
as advisor to The Reporter.

SGA Representatives Pose Before A Meeting
From left to right, front row: Ricky Hairston, Bill Kiger, Bill Price, 
Leander Logan. From left to right, back row: Loretta Manns, Brenda 
Settle, Courtney Massey, Debbie Snyder, Ruth Everhart, Lynda 
Stewart. Not pictured, Lillian Hanson.

IN MEMORY
OF WILLIAM

LAWRENCE BOGER

William Lawrence Boger, 
52, chairman of the Welding 
Department at Forsyth 
Technical Institute, died 
November 18 as a result of a 
heart attack.

Mr. Boger was born 
December 23, 1929 in Davie 
County. He attended Davie 
Schools and was a graduate of 
A&T University with a B.S. 
degree in Engineering 
Technology. He was a 
member of First Pentecostal 
Holiness Church, the 
American Welding Society, 
and was a well loved and 
respected member of the 
faculty of Forsyth Tech. 
Surviving are his wife, Mrs. 
Anne Caudle Boger, one son 
and one daughter, four sisters, 
and two brothers.

Funeral services were held 
Friday, November 20 at First 
Pentecostal Holiness Church 
with burial in Longtown 
Pentecostal Holiness Church 
cemetary in Yadkin County.

The students, faculty and 
staff of Forsyth Technical 
Institute will greatly miss Mr. 
Boger, and extend our deepest 
sympathy to his family.

Charlie King, vice president for 
student services, has been chief 
advisor to the SGA since 1972. He 
has been active in all phases of 
SGA activities and involvement.

The SGA is looking forward to 
working with both Perkins and 
King this year. 

Advertising may be described 
as the science of arresting the 
human intelligence long enough 
to get money from it.

- Stephen Leacock

SEASON’S GREETINGS
Autumn comes.... Autumn 

leaves.
So rake a little.

IN MEMORY OF 
WILLIAM LAWRENCE 

AYERS ID
William Lawrence “Butch” 

Ayers IH died October 11,1981 
at Forsyth Memorial as a 
result of an automobile ac­
cident in which two died and 
one remains critically injured.

Butch was the son of Mrs. 
Addie Mae Livengood Ayers 
and the late William 
Lawrence Ayers, Jr. He was 
born May 31,1963 and resided 
at 8592 Center Grove Church 
Road in Clemmons. He 
graduated from West Forsyth 
Senior High School and was 
enrolled in the Machinist 
Program at Forsyth Tech. 
Survivors include his mother 
and six sisters.

Funeral services were held 
Wednesday, October 14, at 
Center Grove Baptist Church | 
with burial in the church 1 
cemetary.

SGA Committees
By Lynda Stewart

Committees are an important 
part of the SGA. Each committee 
is made up of SGA represen­
tatives and four members from 
the student body, one from each 
division.

The Activities Committee plans 
functions for students during the 
year. Activities center around 
interests and requests of the 
entire student body. At present 
their task is making 
arrangements for the Christmas 
Dance at the Convention Center 
on December 22.

The Sports Committee is 
responsible for all aspects of any 
sports involving student par­
ticipation. They are very busy 
now with the details for our 
basketball teams. This will be 
the biggest basketball season in 
the history of FTI. We will have 
two men’s teams and one 
women’s team.

The Informational Service 
Committee keeps students, 
faculty, and staff up to date on 
happenings around campus. 
Posters, memos, or verbal 
messages are distributed by this 
group. Questions or problems on 
campus may be resolved by 
contacting this committee. They 
can, then, take action with the 
proper source.

Last spring Student Services 
dissolved the existing SGA and 
organized a new system. The old 
Constitution was discarded. At 
present, FTI is operating under 
an interim SGA with an interim 
Constitution. The responsibility 
of the Constitution Committee is 
to execute a new Constitution. 
The results of this committee will 
affect FTI Students for years to 
come. Much serious thought, 
research, and hard work will 
evolve from this group.

The following is a list of SGA 
Representatives on each com­
mittee:

Activities:
Ricky Hairston
Courtney Massey 
Lynda Stewart
Bill Kiger 
Brenda Settle
Sports:
Bill Kiger 
Leander Logan 
Debbie Snyder
Informational Services: 
Leander Logan
Courtney Massey
Constitution:
Bill Price
Lynda Stewart
Ruth Everhart

Now that you have read the 
responsibilities of each com­
mittee, choose the one you prefer.

Give your name and phone 
number to any SGA represen­
tative or slide it under the door at 
the SGA office at 6146 Snyder 
Hall.

Lets make this a successful 
year by becoming active in these 
committees.

HELP!!!!! The tiny, tiny, 
little newspaper Staff needs your 
talents and enthusiasm: The 
Reporter needs typists, repor­
ters, and copy editors. No ex­
perience is necessary, only the 
willingness to work. Contact 
Srenda Settle or Cassie Stamey 
in care of the SGA through in­
tercampus mail.

Brain Teaser

Five computer Programmers live in adjoining houses on the 
west side of Basic Street. Their street numbers are 101,103,105, 
107, and 109, from left to right. Each man is of a different 
nationality and has a different make of automobile, kind of pet, 
and favorite beverage. Each house is of a different color.

The Irish Programmer lives in a red house.
The Greek owns the dog.
Coffee is drunk in the green house.
The swiss drinks beer.
The green house is just to the right of the white house.
The Ford driver owns the cat.
The Chevrolet driver lives in a yellow house.
The man in the middle house drinks gin.
The Dane lives in the first house on the left.
The Dodge driver’s house is next to the turtle owner’s house.
The rabbit lives next to the Chevrolet driver.
The Buick driver drinks wine.
The Frenchman drives a Rolls Royce.
The blue house is next to the Dane’s house.

Answer the following questions:

Who owns the parrot?
Who drinks rum?
What house color, nationality, automobile, pet, and beverage 
corresponds to the five house members.

Wear Your T-Shirt -
Filled With Pride

The MET Club still has a few of 
our favorite “University of Silas 
Creek” T-shirts. The T-shirts can 
be purchased in room 302 of the 
Salem Building for $5.00. 
Proceeds are used for field trips, 
scholarships and other club 
functions. Get yours today!!

Annual Christmas Dance
The Student Government 

Association is pleased to an­
nounce the Annual Christmas 
Dance featuring Sylvia and the 
Good Times. The dance will be 
held on December 22, 1981 in the 
upper level of Benton Convention 
Center from 8 p.m. until 1 a.m. 
Attire will be semi-formal.

Refreshments will be served by 
Convention Caterers, Inc. free of 
charge to students and includes 
beer, coffee, set-ups and mun­
chies. Brown bagging will be 
permitted.

The dance is free of charge to 
FTI students with one guest

Academic Scholarship Recipients for ’81-’82

Left to right standing: Tami Jessup, Karen Grissler, (Sandra Lea - 
Johnson) Marsha Amos, Sandra Reynolds (Mary Kate Dixon) Left to 
right seated: Carol Wasilauskas, Marcia Richards, Donna Roberts 
(Mary B. Lauerman) Not pictured: Ricky Draughn (RJR Archer).

allowed per student at a cost of 
$2.00. Tickets for guests can be 
purchased in advance or at the 
door.

ILC and GED students are 
invited to attend but must pur­
chase tickets in advance at a cost 
of $2.00 and show proof of 
minimum age requirement. 
These students are also per­
mitted one guest at the $2.00 
charge to be purchased in ad­
vance.

Dates and place of purchase for 
advance tickets will be publicized 
at a later date.

BE THERE, ALOHA!!!!!!!!
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